

## **Letter of Intent**

## Due March 15, 2024

## Dear Elder:

Greetings to everyone! 2023 Fair was a wonderful event, and it was magical to see so many Elders back on site and connecting with everyone. The OCF will be trying out some new technology this year that may make it possible for you to pay for your wristbands and vehicle stickers online. Also, you may receive an email directly from OCF about this new process. Stay tuned for more information as it becomes available.

Please complete the Letter of Intent Questionnaire prior to March 15, 2024, and return to the OCF office at 442 Lawrence St, Eugene, OR 97401.

Check ONLY ONE of the following:

- o I will need a camping wristband through Elders
- o I will need one or more day passes through Elders (You cannot get both a camping wristband and day passes for the same year)
- I will get my wristband through another source this year:

Print you name here:	 	 	 

This Questionnaire of Intent is being sent to all Elders and must be returned. Those that respond they are attending will be sent the Pass Request Form in April. Those that don't respond will NOT be sent the Pass Request Form which is needed to obtain a wristband through the Elders.

It is your responsibility to keep us updated on any change of address. If you do not receive any notices by late April, please contact us at <a href="mailto:elderwristbands@gmail.com">elderwristbands@gmail.com</a> no later than early May 2024.

Forms and money will be due by **MAY 25, 2024** and prices may increase after that date. Inventory Crew needs a count well in advance of the event to know how many wristbands and day passes to order.

OCF 55! July 11, 12, 13 2024!

Nancy Oregon Country Fair Elders Wristband Sub Committee